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Ref: P/23/036/COU 
 

 

 
  

Consultation Response 
 
Date:  07.06.2023 
Ref:   P/23/036/COU 

Site:   Holgates Green, Lower Strand, Hugh Town, St Mary’s, Isles Of Scilly 

Proposal:  Application for a change of use of land for the siting of a mobile hot food takeaway unit, 
known as Lily's and serving Thai cuisine with associated Land Rover (with generator). 
(Re-submission of planning application P/22/056/COU). 

 

You are being consulted on this application as you may wish to make comments before a 
decision is made. Should you wish to make any comments on this application, please complete 
the response form below and return to planning@scilly.gov.uk by 28th June 2023 or by post to 
the Planning Department, Town Hall, The Parade, Hugh Town, St Mary’s, Isles of Scilly TR21 
0LW. 

Link to application: https://scilly.gov.uk/planning-application/planning-application-p23036cou  

I look forward to receiving your comments in due course. If I have not heard back from you by 
the 28th June 2023 then I will assume you have no comments to make. 

 

Consultee Name: Michael Coates, Head of Regulatory Services 

Environmental Health (EH):  EH did not receive any evidence forms to substantiate any potential 
statutory noise or odour nuisance during Lily’s trading operation in the seasonal term of 2022.  EH 
also note that the days of operation requested has been reduced to 5 days and evenings only. On this 
basis EH has no objections to the application. 

 

Name: Michael Coates 

Date: 23rd June 2023 

mailto:planning@scilly.gov.uk
https://scilly.gov.uk/planning-application/planning-application-p23036cou
Olivia.Rickman
Received




